
What’s Happening at Mundy Road 
2200 Austin Ave Coquitlam B.C. V3K 3S1 

Telephone: (604) 936-4271  Mundyroad@sd43.bc.ca 

  April has arrived!   

We have an exciting final term ahead with lots of events scheduled. Please continue to read our 
school emails, newsletters from classrooms, and check our school website to stay up to date on what 
is happening in the building. This month we are participating in Jump Rope for Heart, have had a 
presentation from Art Starts, a field trip for our grade 4’s and 5s to Britannia Mine and our student led 
conferences at the end of the month.   

 

This is also the time of year that we start to plan for next year. If families have unique 
learning requests or would like to share information regarding their  
student’s placement for next year, they are encouraged to complete the  
following form. https://forms.office.com/r/x8v1svPLzx  
 

Please note that we ask that families focus on the social, emotional and learing needs of their stu-
dents and please DO NOT request a specific teacher. While all requests will be considered, we are 
unable to guarantee that your request can be met. All requests should completed by Friday May 17, 
2024.   

 

West Coast Recess  
Please remember students will be outside regularly for recess and 
lunch and they should be prepared for the weather. Students are 
encouraged to have a change of clothes at school in case they get 
wet and appropriate outside clothing – rain jacket, boots, umbrella 
if they like.   

 

 Learning Updates   

We hope families have had a chance to read their students’ learning 
updates via MyED BC. We would greatly appreciate families taking a 
moment to complete the following survey to support the school in 
supporting families access the family portal. Please click on the link 
below to complete the survey.   

 

https://forms.office.com/r/JpGutmdujQ  

https://forms.office.com/r/x8v1svPLzx
https://forms.office.com/r/JpGutmdujQ


 

 

 

 

Thank you to Heather Hooton for  

organizing the Read-a-Thon.  We ap-

preciated your dedication to this 

fundraiser and will miss you tremen-

dously next year! 

Thank you to everyone that raised 

money for this years read-a-thon 

and to everyone who took part in 

reading. 

To celebrate everyone’s reading all 

students will receive a freezie at the 

end of the day today—Friday to cel-

ebrate. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our top readers: 

Division 1: Carter Jaeggle 

Division 2: Elena Mah  

Division 3: Liam Alvarez 

Division 4: Claire Mason 

Division 5: Kiana Hoy 

Division 6: Dylan Middleton 

Division 7: Brooklyn Sander 

Division 8: Amalia Villagran Fuentes 

Division 9: Joanne Park 

Division 10: Lana Sim 

Staff: Ms. Sander 



 

Order labels for your kids items so they don’t 
end up in the lost and found.   

Mundy road PAC gets 20% back in sales when 
you order from  

Campaigns.mabelslabels.com 

Mundy road PAC  

Our growing smiles 
fundraiser is live 
and orders need to 
be in by April 26.  
You can order 
online or bring 
cash/cheque to the 
office. 

Pick up will be at 
the school on May 
10th  

Order with the link 
below: 

mundy-
road.growingsmilesf
undraising.com  

https://mabelslabels.ca/en-CA/fundraising/support
https://mundyroad.growingsmilesfundraising.com/
https://mundyroad.growingsmilesfundraising.com/
https://mundyroad.growingsmilesfundraising.com/


 

 

 

 

Mundy Road is pleased to continue our tradition 
of having an after-school bike club for students in 
Grades 3, 4, and 5.  It will be starting on April 
30th.  If your child enjoys riding their bike on paths 
or trails, please check out the following for more 
information:  

 Bike Club Initial Parent Information Sheet 
2024.pdf 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRACK & FIELD Information for Parents 2024    

Mundy Road is excited for another year of Track and Field for grades 3, 4, & 5.  All classes will 
receive instructional lessons during gym time with the purpose of exploring and learning the 
techniques of each event.  Once lessons are complete, students have the option of trying out 
for events they are interested in to show if they can meet the district standards to possibly 
attend the district track meet.  Students will be selected to represent Mundy Road Elemen-
tary School at the district track from attending these optional, out-of-class try outs.   
The district track meet for our school is Tuesday, May 21 at Coquitlam Town Centre (will re-
quire parent drivers).   More information, including try out schedule, was sent via 
email on Friday Morning. 

https://sd43bcca-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/kporter_sd43_bc_ca/ETWgmZ9_3BVMvzsBUSc1kK8BlhOvaQ0ZMK6s289lM4jInA?e=TYK6Sj
https://sd43bcca-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/kporter_sd43_bc_ca/ETWgmZ9_3BVMvzsBUSc1kK8BlhOvaQ0ZMK6s289lM4jInA?e=TYK6Sj


 
 
 

We have an amazing Strong Start program at 
Mundy Road. Please notes they are closed 
starting Friday March 15th and will re-open 
on Wednesday April 3rd. Our incoming kin-
dergarten families are invited to attend our 
special Kickstart to Kindergarten May 2—June 20.  
 



 

 
 
 



 

Upcoming PAC meetings: 

April 16th—630 pm info night in the library.   

Parent Advisory Committee Information Night!!  

  

What: Come and meet your current PAC executives and learn how YOU can get involved! 
When: Tuesday April 16th at 6:30pm  

Where: School Library 

  

Our monthly PAC meeting will follow the information session so PLEASE 

come for the info (& treats!) & stay for the meeting! The meeting agenda is attached to this message, so please take a look 
and see what we will be discussing. 

  

Kindly RSVP below by April 15th  - we hope to see you there!            RSVP here  
 

May 22nd AGM —we vote in new positions for the Sept 2024 year 

and approve the PAC budget. Please note this is now in the library. 

PAC Email: MundyPAC@gmail.com Coming Up in May : PAC Annual General Meeting & Neufeld Farms fundraiser  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/8iqPxhaxdh


 

April Birthdays: 

Sepehr F—April 2 

Gael M—April 2 

Hannah O– April 2 

Elena M—April 3 

Abby H—April 6 

Grayson M—April 7 

Lucy P—April 11 

Marcus—April 12 

Sophie H—April 13 

Abigail K—April 14 

Aubrey G—April 17 

Ethan S—April 18 

Annika N—April 23 

Elise N—April 23 

Prince R—April 23 

Kayla D—April 24 

Oliver D—April 24 

Zephyrus K—April 24 

Kinsley S—April 24 

Hamilton K—April 26 

Arsha G—April 27 

Lohan S—April 27 

Ethan C—April 29 

Noah C—April 29 

Grace D—April 29 

The Community Cupboard  
Take what you need, Give what you can.  

Some items that went quickly in the cupboard : 

spaghetti sauce, noodles, tooth brushes, tooth 

paste, beans, canned meats rice etc, school 

snacks.    

Thank you to all the families that are continuing 

to help make this pantry successful. 

  

Please ensure any donations meet the following 

criteria:  

• Nonperishable 

• Valid expiration dates 

• Unopened (open boxes of individual wrapped items is fine)  

 



Date Treat Cut off to order  

April 17 Subway Order by: April 9 

April 24 Smoothie Day Order by: April 16 

May 1 A & W Order by: April 23 

May 8 Doughnut Love Order by: April 30 

May 15 Dominoes Pizza Order by: May 7 

May 22 Popcorn Day Order by: May 14 

May 29 Boston Pizza Order by: May 21 

June 5 Cookie Day Order by: May 28 

June 12 Popeyes Chicken Order by: June 4 

June 19 Frozen Yogurt Day Order by: June 11 

https://mundy.hotlunches.net/admin/ 

https://mundy.hotlunches.net/admin/


 

 

 

 

 
Here are some quick links that are important to bookmark: 

 

https://mundy.hotlunches.net this has all the hot lunches, 
treat days, dances, movie nights basically all events put on my 
the Parents (PAC). 

 

 

  

Schoolcashonline.com   this website has all of our school based 
forms and payments like planners, fieldtrips and volunteer forms 
etc. 

 

 

 

 

  

MyEducation BC: Log On (gov.bc.ca) this is the “family portal” where 
you will see Learning Updates (formally called report cards) this ac-
count requires you to change your password every three months.  
We suggest logging in to set it up prior to December so you can see 
your child’s learning update right away. 

 

 

Did you know you can pick up a waiver form at the office for 
your criminal record check? This waives the fee at the RCMP. 

All volunteers need to fill out the forms on school cash online 
(link above) annually but the criminal record check lasts 5 
years! If you have any questions please email Ms. Sander. 

https://mundy.hotlunches.net/admin/
https://schoolcashonline.com/
https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do

